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Spine Road

| was shocked to see that the earlier sensible plan for a spine road running north-south through the entire site has
now been watered down so that traffic through the site will have to spill out onto Glasshouse Lane for the middle
section. Glasshouse Lane already has heavy traffic especially in the early morning and end of the working day,
frequently queuing at the Birches Lane/ Ad452, so the extra traffic will make the situation much worse. Please revert
to the earlier plan of a true spine road that allows traffic to go north/south through the site without having to use
Glasshouse Lane.

Spine Road Southern Exit

| strongly prefer the proposal to exit southern end of the site directly onto the A46/A452 roundabout by adding a
fifth arm to that roundabout.

The alternative proposal of a T-junction with the A452 will cause much more congestion on the A452 for traffic
travelling into Kenilworth and traffic going to the A46 or Leamington. This part of the A452 gets very busy at peak
times.

Please confirm that you have received my email in response to the consultation? | have sent an email as | was not
able to find a way to respond via the consultation website.

Alison Paveley



